Dear Professional Bodies / Professionals of Healthcare Sector,

Invitation to Child Protection Online T raining

(Webinar)

Subsequent to the launch of Module 1 of the online self-learning training in February
2024, the webinars are coming soon!

Webinar

The webinars are enrichment programmes designed for professionals to study
different topics related to child protection and to enhance cross-sectoral professional
collaboration. Questions and ‘answers sessions will ‘also be included according to
training needs to encourage interactive learning. Participants can join the webinar at
the designated time and each webinar takes about 1 hour and .30 minutes, or
participate in thematic study of the webinar through archives.

The First Webinar

Date 1 27 June 2024 (Thursday)

Time : 7:30 p.m. — 9:00 p.m.

Topic :  Helping children whose health or development is 1mpa1red due

to long-term absence from school A
Speakers 1) Social Worker of Family and Child Protective Services
' ~ Unit from Social Welfare Department

2) Inspectors of Non-attendance Cases Team from
Education Bureau
3 Community Psychiatric Nurse of Community
Psychiatric Service from Hospital Authority

Quota 500 (on first-come-first-serve basis)

Enrollment

The first webinar will be open for user enrollment on 5 June 2024 (Wednesday) at
10:00 a.m. and close for enrollment on 20 June 2024 (Thursday) at 10:00 a.m.
The details of the upcoming webinars will be announced in the e-learning platform in
due course. The “Child Protection Online Training” is free of charge. The webinar
will be conducted in Cantonese. Please enroll and participate in the Webinar through
the following website:

https://www.childprotectiontraining.hk/

We look forward to your participation! If you have questions_ related to the
registration for the “Child Protection Online Training”, please feel free to send email
to cs@childprotectiontraining.hk.
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